General Safety Policy Statement on Laboratory-Based Activities
in the Department of Nutrition at UNCG

In compliance with the UNCG Office of Safety, all faculty, staff, and students using chemical reagents, biohazardous materials, or radioactive materials to regularly perform research are REQUIRED to attend annual general training sessions that mainly review good hygiene, safety, and waste management while working in the laboratory.  
Normally, a dual training session pertaining to chemical reagents and biohazardous materials is held each Fall Semester only.  Not applicable to everyone, the session on radioactive materials is usually held during the Spring Semester only.  
The training sessions will be announced in advance at the departmental level and will be provided by designated individuals from the NTR Department or Office of Safety.  All participants should sign the “roll sheet” during each session to document actual attendance and therefore compliance.         
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